PEACE RIVER NORTH
10112 - 105 Avenue, Fort St. John, British Columbia V1J 454 Phone: (250) 262-6000 Fax: (250) 262-6046

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

May 8th, 2020
Dear Staff, Parents and Guardians:

As you may know, the Premier of B C. announced on Wednesday the gradual easing of the restnctlons
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discussed could lead to an increase in direct learning opportunities prior to the end of this school year.
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